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Dear Brother Knights,

Our next business meeting will be this coming 
Wednesday, February 12, 7pm at St. Lawrence 
Parish Hall. (Entrance in rear of church building.)

At this meeting one of our Brother Knights 
Christopher Sweeney will speak on a new program 
- meals for those in need. Remember Charity is one 
of the main principal of our Order. Please try to 
attend.

Congratulations to the following new members of 
our Council, Brother Knights:
   Thomas A. Moses - 1st Degree    
   Antonio M. Peschiera - 1st Degree
   Miguel I. Peschiera - 1st Degree
   Christopher D. Sweeney - 1st, 2nd & 3rd Degree

and
Louis Batres - 2nd & 3rd Degree

William D. Biser - 4th Degree

Mark Your Calendars 

Wednesday, February 12,  - 7:00pm Business 
meeting at St. Lawrence Parish Hall.

Friday, February 14 - Valentine day. 
Remember your loved ones. 

Wednesday, March 5 - Ash Wednesday 
 Lent begins

Saturday, March 8 - State Granite Award at 
Matthew Brady Council, Hampton.

Plan Ahead Now

NH State Convention Weekend - May 2-3-4, 2014
to be held at the Radisson in Nashua.

Friday, May 2 - Opening Mass at 6:30pm with 
       celebrant Bishop Peter Libasci.  Mass is open  
       to all Knights and their family.

Saturday, May 3 - Business meetings, Memorial 
Mass and Evening Banquet. 
    We will need to know by the middle of April who 
will be attending Saturday’s banquet. 
    Tickets for the banquet are: $39.pp. (filet 
mignon) or $33.pp. (chicken).  It would be nice to 
have a table (10 people) attend from our Council.
    Even non-delegate members may attend the 
convention and there are activities planned for the 
wives or guest while the business meetings are in 
session.
    For complete information with room and various 
meal cost, contact GK Jim Finn, 497-3773 or
FS Lionel Coulon, 668-1039.

Voluntary donations to help defray the cost for 
seminarians and religious attending the Saturday, 
May 3 banquet may be sent to Vocation Chairman
PSD Ed Mele, 9 Walnut Hill Road, Derry NH 
03038.  Make check out to the NH State Council 
Knights of Columbus (notation: meal donation.)

Sunday, May 4 - Closing Mass (8am) followed by 
breakfast.



Thank you to those members who have donated 
to our Penny-A-Knight-A-Day (PKD) Program
Voluntary program to provide funding to support 
the NH State Council Vocations Fund. 100% of the 
funds collected will go directly to the Vocations 
Fund for candidates to the priesthood and religious 
life.  

Dues Reminder: to those members who have not 
paid their annual dues, please don’t let your 
membership lapse. 

Knights of Columbus Insurance:
For all your insurance needs contact 
our Field Agent Rafael Peschiera at 
603-703-6780  or 
Email: rafael.peschiera@KofC.org

With Sympathy
Remember in your prayers the family of Helen 
LaCasse, wife of PGK, PFN Raymond LaCasse.
Helen passed away January 21.  May her soul rest 
in God’s Eternal Peace and may God grant 
consolation to Ray and his family.

Let Us Pray

-  for all our deceased brother knights, our                 
   family and friends, God grant them eternal rest.

- for those who are sick that they will feel  God’s 
   healing touch.

- for all priests and religious that God will bless    
   their ministry 

-  for all servicemen and women that God will  
    protect them and bring them safely home.

- pray the rosary to end abortion

Membership - Have you asked a coworker a friend, 
a relative, an acquaintance, or fellow 
parishioner to join the Knights recently?  
Form 100 (applications) are available from 
GK Jim Finn, or FS Lionel Coulon, 
to sign up new members.

Reminder:  The Council’s 50/50 raffle has been 
re-instituted.  This is an attendance raffle. Attend 
your meetings and maybe you can bring home a 
little cash as well. Last month’s name picked  was 
Lukas Labedzki.  

Fraternally yours,

James Finn
         James Finn, GK - 497-3773

Thank you to those who have already given us their 
email address.  If you have an email address and 
have not submitted it, please contact FS to help 
defray the cost of sending out the newsletter. All 
email addresses are kept confidential and not 
shared. 

“....if we love one another, God remains in 
us and His love is brought to perfection in us.”
                      -1 Jn 4:12
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